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Thank you Madam President, 

The State of Palestine welcomes the delegation of Thailand to the third cycle of the UPR and thanks them for their presentation. 

We welcome the efforts made by Thailand to promote human rights of persons with disabilities, and we recommend that Thailand consider adopting a strategy to combat stereotypes against children with disabilities and raise awareness of the rights with children with disabilities. 

We also welcome the efforts by Thailand in relation to Business and human rights including the approval of the national action plan on business and human rights, and we recommend that Thailand continue its efforts to address business related human rights abuses in conformity with the Guiding principles of business and human rights. 

We wish Thailand a successful review. 
 
I thank you 
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